
 
                                                               HB 2438 Brief 

 

      HB 2438 would eliminate the occupational license for instructor-
coordinator and remove its reference throughout the statutes. The bill 
would remove the requirement that a member of the Board of 
Emergency Medical Services (EMS) must be an instructor-coordinator 
and instead would require a member to be actively involved in teaching 
initial courses of instruction for certification as an emergency medical 
services provider. 

 

Mike Heim 

Revisor of Statutes Office 

 

 


